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I believe a human rights bill is essential. especially in view of the lack of a Federal Act. It
should address domestic violence, children's rights to a healthy and pollution free future
(ie free of greenhouse gas emissions by humankind and chemical pollutants), religious,
racial and cultural discrimination and related matters, rights of physically or mentally
impaired persons, rights of women to abortion, gay rights, rights to shelter and rights to
legal representation for the disadvataged. It should be in accord with the UN Bill of Rights
and consideration should be given to a Bill like that of Ecuador.

Roger Callen






